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Brazos Valley P.E.T. Project has shipped 162 PETs to Senegal 

 

  The PET International Director of Operations, Von Driggs put us in contact with Dialla Toure, who is associated with 

the ONG Ker-Yaakaar mission group in Senegal.  The required documents were received during the PET International 

conference on September 14
th
.  With the potential for a longshoreman’s strike beginning the first of October it was 

essential that the shipment be made before then.  Missionary Expediters of New Orleans did an outstand job of 

arranging for the container and loading before the end of September. 

  The PETs were completed in early August in anticipation of this shipment. A benefactor of the BV PET shop, allowed 

us to use space in his facility from then until the shipment was made. 

 

 Mr. Garrett also provided us with workers who loaded the container that was sent for the PETs.  This was very 
beneficial as we were only allowed two hours to load the 40’ container with the 162 PETs. 

  
 

 Thanks to all that helped in this project 
 
 


